Community of Hope International Pastoral Report 2018.

The lay chaplains of COHI spent nearly one thousand
hours last year ministering to members of the parish and
beyond. Visits to hospitals, nursing homes and residences
were made giving a listening heart to those in need.

In December the group sponsored the Service of the
Longest Night, an offering of healing, compassion and
love for those who have, or are having, a difficult time as
the holiday season approaches.

The group meets monthly for debriefing, worship and
fellowship. We have quarterly Continuing Education
sessions focusing on various pastoral care topics.
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